From: Oxfordshire County Council On Behalf Of Part Night Lighting

Sent: 11 July 2025

Subject: Part-Night Lighting Consultation - Do you think that your area would be interested in the

implementation of part-night lighting schemes?

Dear District, Town and Parish Councils/Meetings,

As many of you are aware the <u>consultation on the proposed Part-Night Lighting Framework</u> has recently concluded, and we would like to thank those who have submitted responses. We are keen to understand the potential appetite for Part-Night Lighting schemes across the county and **are asking those who didn't respond to the formal consultation** to let us know (using the poll below) whether the area you represent may be interested. More details on the proposals can be found in the <u>consultation documents</u>.

This is <u>not</u> a commitment or formal expression of interest, but will improve our understanding of potential demand.

Please respond using the poll in this email by midnight on Sunday 10 August.

Poll: Do you think that your area would be interested in the implementation of part-night lighti

Many thanks,

Economy and Place Directorate | Oxfordshire County Council | County Hall | New Road | Oxford | OX1 1ND